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27 February 2023


Dear Student,

Year 11 Academic Review Evening – Thursday 9 March 4pm – 6.30pm
Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you to all our Year 11 students for their positivity, ambition and resilience during the recent mock examinations.  It has been amazing to see so many Year 11 students attending school, on time and motivated to achieve the highest possible marks.

I’m delighted to share that this year we have scheduled a Year 11 Academic Review Evening. With only 45 days before the external GCSE exams start this will be the last formal opportunity for you to speak to key staff.  This event will be held on Thursday 9th March 4pm – 6.30pm.

The event will focus on you and your child being invited to meet with your mentor, who is your child’s Year 11 mentor, we will share their latest progress with you and what we can do in the final 45 days to support with next steps. We know that students perform at their best when their school studies are supported and encouraged at home; in order to give them the best chance of success, it is important that we are able to work directly with all our parents. 

We are trialling a new electronic system for booking your appointment, and we have enclosed an easy to follow instruction sheet of how to access this booking system and make an appointment with your mentor.

We do hope that you will be able to attend this important event. 

Yours faithfully
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Peter Mee
Head of School
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Headteacher: Helen Johnson
headteacher@birkenheadparkschool.com
Park Road South, Birkenhead, Wirral, CH43 4UY
Tel: 0151652 1574

WBePART

Educational Trust




